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From: UGAmart <amevans@uga.edu>
Sent: Tuesday, October 11, 2011 2:03 PM
Subject: Chastain's Open House - Oct. 20th

Dear UGAmart User: 
 
One of our local statewide contract vendors, Chastain's Office Furnishings and Supplies, recently moved. Please 
see the following link for an invitation to their grand opening in case you want to check out their statewide 
contract offerings. 
 
http://www.busfin.uga.edu/procurement/pdf/Chastain%27s%20_Grand_Opening.pdf 
 
Annette  
 
Annette M. Evans 
Procurement Officer 
University of Georgia 
706-542-7066 


